
MORE SUN, SURF, 
SAND & THEME PARKS 
WITH AIRNORTH 

You’ll be seeing more 
of Airnorth’s new 

Signature Print as new 
uniforms and corporate 
branding are rolled out 

throughout the Dry 
Season months. 
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Relax cruising the Gold Coast.

‘With the introduction of our new twice weekly 
(Wednesdays and Sundays) seasonal Darwin to Gold Coast 
service in April, we now service 21 destinations throughout 
Australia and overseas,’ said Teyghan Stadelbauer, 
Airnorth’s Marketing and Communications Manager. ‘Due 
to high demand our seasonal flights from Darwin to  Perth 
also resumed in May and will continue to late October. 
These flights are perfect for Perth locals to experience the 
Kimberley and Top End of Australia, in all its majestic 
beauty throughout the dry season. Additionally, Darwin and 
Kununurra travellers can access Western Australia’s bustling 
capital city and take advantage of exciting sporting events, 
blockbuster live shows and enjoy a shopping spree.’
It’s been a massive year for Airnorth with new catering rolled 
out, an exclusive audio by Ray Martin welcoming customers 
aboard, and the deployment of their stunning new world-
class uniforms. Designed by professional Territory locals 
and manufactured in Australia the signature blue and silver 
indigenous inspired print uniforms also convey Airnorth’s 
connection to the destinations they operate to.
‘The new onboard menu has already been well received by 
customers,’ Teyghan said. ‘There’s now a range of delicious 
spinach and egg quiches, Jamaican chicken wraps, fresh 
summer salads that can be paired with a crisp Sav Blanc or 
robust Shiraz.’
Airnorth is proudly servicing all Territorians. 
For more information, or to book, head to www.airnorth.
com.au, call 1800 627 474 or contact your local travel 
agent. @AirnorthAU  #AirnorthAU

 

Whoever said life begins at 40 must have 
been talking about our own Airnorth. Since 
celebrating this milestone in July 2018, they 
haven’t stopped improving what they are 
already renowned for — welcoming, warm, 
friendly and professional service, good food 
and a vast range of destinations.

FLY AIRNORTH WITH NEW FLIGHTS 
TO THE GOLD COAST TWICE WEEKLY.

Swim with dolphins with a trip to Perth.

New flights to Perth will continue till late October.

The new flight attendants uniform.


